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Issue 332

03.05.24 Letters Home
No letters home this week

This Week
QEII Connections: Here are the details for the next QEII Connections session.

Wednesday 15th May - QEII connections (Guest TBC) All welcome 11-12 

Viva Mexico Makaton Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Makaton signs to 

support the “Viva Mexico” topic in Key Stages 4 & 5.

Photoshoot Opportunity: Claire Wilders, who works here at QEII and knows many of 

your children, is offering a photoshoot opportunity in our Studio on Saturday 22nd 

June for family photos. You can find out more and book via the link on the attached 

flyer.

At Home Community Chest Vote: We are very grateful to have been selected as one 

of the three charities for At Home Estate and Lettings Agency's Community Chest. 

Please vote for us by following the link promoted on our website and Facebook page.

Sports Day: Our Sports Day this year will be on the morning of Friday 14th June, 

which is earlier in the season than usual. All parents/carers are welcome to join us for 

this event.

School Showcase: Our big School Showcase is coming up on June 26th & 27th. 

Rehearsals in drama lessons are well underway and after half term there will also be 

extra rehearsals. Further details about tickets and arrangements will be sent out 

after half term too. A social story will be available for any students who you feel may 

benefit from this to help them prepare for the event.

Clothing Bin at The Star: We would like to say a big thank 

you to The Star Pub in Roffey who have kindly let us put a 

clothing bin in their car park. Please feel free to use it or you 

can still use the one in our car park. The school receives 40p 

per kilo.

They accept: clean, reusable mens, ladies and children's 

clothing, paired shoes, handbags and bags, ties and belts, 

soft toys, towels and bedding but no duvets/pillows or 

cushions please.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
Jambop is a brave raccoon. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s 

Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words 

“yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji 

posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Affan & Jarrod, Globetrotters: Super reading, writing AND maths all in one while working on 

months of the year.

Zach W, Pioneers: Singing all of his colours.

Damon, Globetrotters: Being incredibly kind to another student and showing great initiative.

Hazel, Trailblazers: Excellent work following verbal instructions to complete work on prepositions.

James N, Cavers: Being really brave going to his first Outreach afternoon at Castlewood School 

and making lots of friends! 

Mark R, Trailblazers: Careful and precise art work.



Class News from Astronauts Class
Astronauts class have had an investigative week looking at rockets, rhythm, tracks and reading!  We 

had the most fun in Science creating our balloon rockets and seeing whose rocket was the fastest! 

Fun was had by all, and we also learned about distance, speed and direction.  
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